
Message from Jim:

Hi Everyone,

Hope you are all doing well.  Master’s Table continues to keep busy serving two monthly meals, 

averaging over 100 dinners served each meal.   

Currently, we have decided to keep the meal times for the rest of 2021 from 3:30 – 5:00pm, with the 

exception of Thanksgiving and Christmas meals, which will be held from 1:00-3:00pm.  We will 

continue to do take-out drive up service for the remainder of the year.  Later in the year, we will 

determine if we will return to serving meals inside the hall in 2022.  We will keep everyone updated 

as those decisions are made.

We would like to thank all those that contributed to the 2021 Great Give.  We made nearly $2500!

A big Congratulations goes to 4 students from Emmett O’Brian Technical High School, who were the 

recipients of the 2021 Patrick McCabe Memorial Scholarship.  Thank you, Loreen Williams and 

Mark Riccio for helping with the process. 

In closing, Thank you all for your service and hard work making a difference in our community.

We know it’s been a challenging year and you have all continued to make a difference in the lives of 

the people we serve. 

God’s Blessings,

-Jim 
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“Be the reason someone smiles. Be the 
reason someone feels loved and believes in 

the goodness of people.”
-Roy T. Bennett, The light of the Heart



Support Masters Table 
Community Meals  

when you use the following 
merchants:.

smile.amazon.com
Marketamericashop.com

Board of Directors

Jim Fedak, Jr.           Janette Fedak
Mark Riccio             Vinny LaRocca
Loreen Williams      Joan McCabe
Cary Carpino

Contact Master’s Table Community Meals
Master's Table Community Meals Inc.  PO Box 175 

Ansonia, CT 06401
(203) 732-7792

www.masterstablemeals.org
Or LIKE us on Facebook! 

Thank you to Stop N Shop in Seymour for 
providing flowers and baked goods every month

We hit our goal of 
over 300 likes in 
2020!  Woohoo!!!

Upcoming 
Take Out Dinners: 

Take out meals 3:30- 5:00 pm
• August 22nd

• September 12th

• September 26th

• October 24th

Did you know?
Master’s Table has been
Serving meals in Ansonia 

Since 2011.

http://smile.amazon.com/
http://www.masterstablemeals.org/

